From:
Sent: 07 June 2018 12:16

igure Sculpture

Subject: Hampstead F

Dear Mr. McClue,

| strongly object to the beautiful Hampstead garden figure being re-sited to the rear of the Sports
Hall for the convenience of Essential Living.

Itis in a perfect spot now and can be greatly admired while we sit with our grand children in the play
area or walk down the path leading to Finchley Road.

Many of my neighbours feel the same way and we feel it should not be moved anywhere without a
public consultation about this important matter.

Kind regards,

Kitty Balint-Kurti
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